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4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have received a number of queries about online learning.  

From tomorrow, there will be two live lessons delivered for each class each day. 

(Reception Class will start with one). In addition, there will be enough activities 

provided on Showbie for a full day’s learning.  

Initially, the live lessons will be accessed through your child’s Google Classroom log-

in. If you have any problems accessing this or you are unsure of your child’s log-in, 

please contact your child’s teacher through Showbie. 

Please find the times below for the live lessons for each class: 

Reception Class: 1:00 English  

Class 1: Phonics/ English 9:15, Maths 10:30 

Class 2: Phonics/ English 9:40, Maths 11:00 

Class 3 and 4: 10:00 English, 11:30 Maths 

Class 5 and 6: 10:30 English, 1:30 Maths  

 

These will be interactive teaching sessions and the children will then be expected to 

complete follow-up work based on the teaching. Please ensure your child then 

uploads their work so their teacher can give feedback. Children who are attending 

the provision in school for key workers will also be joining these sessions. 

Please ensure that your camera and microphone is switched off at the beginning of 

each live session. You may be invited to turn your camera or microphone on at 

certain points during the lesson. It is crucial that you are mindful of what can be 

heard or seen through your camera and microphone during a live session. Please 

also make sure that your child is appropriately dressed for the session.  

Although the children have accessed Google Classroom in school, this will be the 

first time the teachers have provided live lessons.  

Please don’t worry if you miss the timeslot for your live lesson, as they will be 

recorded and saved for future use.  
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Many thanks for your continued support. As always, we would appreciate any 

feedback about this new way of working as we want to ensure that we are 

providing the best we possibly can for all children.  

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Lucy Draycott 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 


